
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 12:03 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Amica proposal at Rousseau and Wilson intersection Ancaster, ON 
 
Please consider this email as a protest against the size and scale of the proposed development.  It does 
not comply with the by-laws, or the Official Plan and blatantly disregards the many expressions of 
Ancaster citizens who are against high density development in the old core. 
 
The taxpayers of Ancaster are totally against this scale of development in the historic part of the Town. 
 
Please respect our by-laws. 
 
Maxine Morris-Zecchini 
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